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The sequester is here and revenue growth has slowed, but DC still has needs. How is the picture 
looking for DC given these 
concerns? DCFPI and the Fair 
Budget Coalition are hosting a 
forum this Thursday to find 
out. 
  
The forum will be held 
Thursday, March 7th at 
9:30AM at DCFPI, located at 
820 First Street NE (near 
Union Station Metro). Please 
R.S.V.P by March 6th to Tina 
Marshall, marshall@cbpp.org. 
  
We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.dcfpi.org/
http://e2ma.net/go/13022044426/214265039/239830286/31322/goto:http:/www.fairbudget.org/
http://e2ma.net/go/13022044426/214265039/239830286/31322/goto:http:/www.fairbudget.org/
mailto:marshall@cbpp.org

